Copyright Permission for Death Investigation Class materials by Dan Christman

To whom this e-mail concerns,

I hereby grant the Washington State Criminal Justice Training (WSCJTC) and the Basic Law Enforcement Academy (BLEA) permission to use the training materials titled, Death Investigation, which I have created.  

Dan Christman, M.S.

www.ChristmanForensics.com
Dan@ChristmanForensics.com
PO Box 823 Bothell, Washington 98011

(206) 919-8392

____________________________________________________

Seth,

Just got your message.  I will get an electronic copy to you asap - it's on my home computer, but I will take care of it.

And yes, you have my permission to use my materials at the WSCJTC and BLEA.

See ya!

Dan

Dan Christman

Bothell Police Department

Traffic / Investigations

18410 - 101st Ave NE

Bothell, Wa.  98011

Desk (425) 487-5542  / Fax (425) 487-5119 daniel.christman@pd.ci.bothell.wa.us
>>> Seth Grant <sgrant@cjtc.state.wa.us> 7/8/2008 2:44 PM >>>

Dan,

I also left a phone message for you.  When BLEA switches to the new PBL format in September, we are planning to continue to use you for the 4-hour "Death Investigations" class.  As part of this process, all materials provided to recruits must be accounted for, backed-up, and legally acquired/used.

So I  need an electronic version (MS Word or PDF) of the handout packet you give to students.  If you are worried about us changing the file, I can convert it to Adobe PDF which makes it quite hard to tamper with.  Then I will delete the Word file, and only keep the PDF.

I would also like a rough outline of your lesson plan, if you have it.

And finally, please respond to this email with your permission for us to use your materials at the WSCJTC and BLEA.

Thanks!

-Seth

Deputy Seth Grant

King County Sheriff's Office

CJTC Basic Law Enforcement Academy

TAC Officer / Criminal Law Instructor

(206) 835-7326
